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GCREC experience with the 2024-25 winter  went pretty well and was good, as we had no problems.

GCREC did not have any issues with our fuel prices and or getting fuel. 

GCREC did not have anything happen to cause any problems in our operations.

GCREC had no impact to our ratepayers stayed level.

Yes, we are always reliable and ready to serve peak load.

GCREC are in the process of building 2 new substation on our system.

GCREC has no changes to our preparedness stategies. 

GCREC is not aware of any hazards, threats, or vulnerabilites that may be of concerns.

GCREC will plan to use the same plan that we have in place at this time.  No new updates.

GCREC has no foreseen supply chain constraints that will effect availablities at this time. 

None at this time.

None at this time.

None at this time. 

931- Guthrie County Rural Electric Cooperative Assn
P.O. Box7, Guthrie Center, IA  50115   641 747 2206
Line Superintendent:  Josh Oltmann

Filed with the Iowa Utilities Commission on April 29, 2025, INU-2025-0001




